
 

 

Hampton Police Division 
Media Release 

40 Lincoln Street 
Hampton, VA 23669 

727-6638 
 

 

For Immediate Release June 24, 2015 

Victim Identified in Homicide Investigation: 4800 Block of 81st Street 
 

The Hampton Police Division has identified the victim of a homicide that occurred on June 24, 

2015. 

  

At 12:42 a.m., Public Safety Communications received a complaint of a shooting in the 4800 block 

of 81st Street.   Upon arrival, officers located two adult males with gunshot wounds.  The victim, 

Dwayne Spivey, 29-year-old Newport News man, was deceased upon arrival.  The second 

individual has been identified as the suspect.  He was transported to a local hospital with non-life 

threatening injuries and remains hospitalized.  

 

The preliminary investigation has revealed that the suspect gained entry into the residence at 

which time a confrontation ensued between the suspect and victim.  An exchange of gunfire took 

place between the suspect and victim resulting in both individuals being shot.  The investigation is 

on-going and charges are pending. 

 

 Sergeant Jason Price will receive questions about this release 
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